MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN THE CITY OF YAKIMA,
AND INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF FIRE FIGHTERS LOCAL 469
(PERS BARGAINING UNIT)

EXTENSION

THIS MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING (hereinafter “MOU") is made and entered into by
and between the International Association of Fire Fighters Local 469 (hereinafter “Union”) and the
City of Yakima, a Washington Municipal corporation (hereinafter “City").

The parties hereby agree to extend the MOU executed September 2, 2022. By and through this
agreement, that MOU is now extended through December 31, 2024. That MOU recognized that
the PERS’ bargaining unit's historical work jurisdiction includes all 911 call-taking and dispatch
work. Without waiving the union’s work jurisdiction, the City and the Union agreed that for a
designated period SunComm Assistant Manager (Angela Brown) may perform specific bargaining
unit work.

This MOU is an exclusive agreement unique in nature; it does not establish a precedent or past
practice between the parties, and is not a waiver of any right to collectively bargain any mandatory
subject of bargaining.

This extension does not alter the September 2, 2022 MOU except to extend the effective date.
The parties also agree that this extension is backdated to January 1%, 2024.

This MOU is executed by the parties this l“é"— day of ["\w7h2024.
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Interim City Manager IAFF Local 469 President
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